
2022-23 UNIVERSAL
PRE-K PROGRAM

Applications are
now being accepted
for the Connetquot
Central School
District's

Connetquot Central School District
participates in New York State’s
grant-funded Universal Pre-
Kindergarten Program.  All children
residing in the district who will be 4
years of age on or before Dec. 1, 2022,
will be eligible to apply for the
program and, as per grant guidelines,
cannot be eligible for enrollment in
kindergarten. The full-day Universal
Pre-K program is state-funded,
pending state budget approval.
Parents are responsible for
transporting their child to and from
the program.

Application forms can be obtained
by visiting the district website,

www.ccsdli.org. 



All completed forms and required
documentation must be submitted

to Central Registration by 
Feb. 18, 2022

PROGRAM 
 LOCATIONS

This year’s Pre-K program will once
again be run only by SCOPE and housed

at district elementary schools. Final
locations have yet to be determined. 



Student placement will be determined

through a lottery drawing and
notification of placement will made to

parents in mid-April.




